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El Pase Playens” Ranke at Lao Cruces
Encthanted ‘4,&%5 75’% and 14%, 2024
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Thankyou from Las Cruces Unit President, Norman Duttlweiler

Greetings all:

Before the days slip by, | wanted to thank everyone
who worked on this past weekend's tournament, as
well as everyone who attended the tournament. We
need both sets of people (and many did both), and the
result was a successful tournament with fun at the
bridge table, fun socialization and camaraderie, and a
decent financial result for our club.

| particularly want to thank:

*Bob Craig (and Peggy for help with the computer

stuff) for running an incredibly smooth and professional
event. We are really lucky to have someone of Bob's
caliber available and willing to help us.

Linda Spengler who did most of the prep by creating
the boards and hand records and generally being
willing to be available to help with the many questions
that | certainly had.

The Hospitality Committee (headed by Kathy Clark)

who set up and cooked and served and cleaned up

and kept everyone well fed and happy (and yes, we
will make sure to reduce the green chile on the pizza
for next time!). Also, a big thank you to everyone who
contributed salads, desserts, casserole dishes - all
sorts of good stuff. Thank you - tournaments are a
great opportunity to share, and all of you made the
most of it.

+*Our friends from El Paso - we couldn't really have a
successful tourmmament without the large-scale
participation of our sister club - and you guys didn't let
us down. We will do the same for you in September!

*All the members of our Unit 380 Board of
Directors - who helped in many ways before, during,
and after the event - as well as former Board
members who helped as well.

Congratulations! We have all done ourselves proud!

Norman


https://live.acbl.org/events/2404377
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